
From: Corey Duncan
To: Water Draft Permit Comment; robert.moery@govenor.arkansas.gov
Subject: [BULK] Please Deny Regulation 5 Permit 5264-W
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 1:00:45 PM

Please deny permit 5264-W for the C&H hog CAFO in the Buffalo National River
watershed.  As the nations first National River, Arkansas can set an example of how
to properly manage such an amazing and unique area. CAFO's are a biological
hazard anywhere, but to allow one to operate in this senestive area with porous
rock is a mistake. The small benefit to a few people in Arkansas to supply hogs to
JBS(a Brazilian company) does not outway the damage that is being done and can
be done by millions of gallons of hog waste.  Allowing the CAFO in the first place
was a mistake admitted by many, politicians included. Please correct this mistake
and deny this permit. 

Thanks, 
Corey Duncan
-- 
Sent from my Cellular Telephone.
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